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OlA-687

Tena koe -

Response to your request for information.

Thank you for your email to the media team on 16 May 2024 requesting under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) for the following:

e Can | please find out what entities this draft memo went to? ie, did it only got to
LGWM or WCC as well? If you can't tell me today please treat as LGOIMA. | do not
need to know the names of people - just the entity.

o FYI, _ told RNZ this morning: "We didn't get any advice on the
particular case.”

. _ says that a WCC staff member told him he was the redacted name

The memo you are referring to is titled Lets Get Wellington Moving (LGWM) - Thorndon
Quay and Hutt Road Three Waters Pipe Renewal Priority - Draft for Comment and
Discussion dated 21 September 2022. The memo was addressed to people at:

e Stantec
o Lets Get Wellington Moving
e Wellington City Council

We also understand that the draft memo was sent to a Wellington Water Consultant
Engineer overseeing LGWM work who also forwarded it to several people at Aurecon Group
and a person at LGWM.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to email us at
official.information@wellingtonwater.co.nz

Naku noa, na

General Manager
Network Strategy and Planning





